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Statutory body under an Act of Parliament
(Under the jurisdiction of Ministry of Corporate Affairs)

Ref: EIRO/ 30/05/2025
ALL THE MEMBER OF EIRC OF THE ICSI

Sub: Expression of Interest for Taking Various Sessions in Training Programme,
Seminar/workshop and Career Awareness Programmes at EIRC of the ICSI.

Madam/Sir,

Greetings for the day from Eastern India Regional Council of the Institute of Company
Secretaries of India!!

As a valued member of the Institute of Company Secretaries of India (ICSI) - Eastern India
Regional Council (EIRC), we are reaching out to invite your esteemed participation in
conducting various sessions/training programmes/Career Awareness Programmes at EIRC of
the ICSI.

We believe that the expertise and experience you possess in your respective fields can greatly
benefit our community and enhance the learning experience for our members and students.

Therefore, we cordially invite you to express your interest in conducting sessions on various
subjects / topics relevant to Company Secretaries and the corporate sector.

Please fill the google form and share the details by 10" June 2025.

Google form Link: https://forms.gle/8VAFAQEf4BuUZfTbYA

With Regards,

[CS Anuj Saraswat]
Chairman, EIRC of the ICSI
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